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As an Oregon Resident and a proud voter, I strongly oppose SB 210 and its 

proposed change to mail-in voting in Oregon. Oregon, due in part to its voting 

system, continually leads the nation in voter turnout. To educate those who support 

this bill, democracy works best when citizen participation is at its fullest. This bill aims 

to repress voting and suppress ideas that run counter to GOP ideals (whatever those 

may be these days). 

 

Contrary to popular GOP sentiment, mail-in voting is safe, and does not lead to voter 

fraud. Claims continue to be made, but proof in the way of evidence is scant or non-

existent. This is simply a continue effort to silence voters on the Left in deference to 

the whims of the GOP's Dear Leader (who has ironically voted by mail in multiple 

elections). 

 

I am strongly opposed to SB210, and this bill should not even get out of chambers. 


